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Catholic Family News is happy to announce that contributor to our monthly newspaper Dr.
Patrick will see the debut performance of his setting of the Magnificat, op. 31, in the
cathedral of the immaculate conception in Moscow. We congratulate Dr. Brill on this
success and hope that it can be performed here in the United States sometime soon. For
more information see the following link.

Dec. 28: Magnificat

https://lyricaclassic.org/magnificat-eng/

